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Director of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs, Mr. Željko Obradović and
employee of the Geoinformatics’ Sector, Mr. Denis Tabučić have visited the Office for Real Property
Affairs and Cadastre of Municipality Neum on 25 October 2018. Through the conversation with Mrs.
Smilja Konjevod, Head of the Service and her associates, they were analysed activities which are
implementing in this municipality.

The satisfaction with the Real Estate Registration Project realization was pointed out, and main project
component- harmonization of cadastral and land registry data in City of Neum (cadastral municipality
Neum1), and finalization of the Address Register.

A continuation for public display of data regarding survey and cadastral classification of land is now in
preparation, and it will be the joint project of municipality service, Cantonal and Federal Administration
for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs. The premises in which the municipal service is located are quite
unethical for work, and it would be necessary to find a solution to improve the working conditions in the
municipal office in Neum.
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